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Happy Valentine’s Day and Family Day everyone! During January we completed
our 2nd quarter which meant that progress reports were posted. Don’t forget that
student progress can be viewed throughout the year on PowerSchool. Junior High
students have now started their semester 2 CTF courses. 

The North Star Basketball teams have been very busy. Our grade 5-6 teams
recently competed in the WRPS tournament. Our boys basket ball team continues
their undefeated season in a tournament this weekend.

We are excited to announce that we will soon be sharing some new home reading
books with our students in grades K-4. I hope that families enjoy reading the books
together!

Warm Regards,

C Saunders



Upcoming Events:

Norwood News

FEBRUARY 16 - PD DAY -
NO SCHOOL

FEBRUARY 19- FAMILY DAY
-NO SCHOOL

FEBRUARY 20TH - PARENT
COUNCIL 
MEETING @ 6 PM

FEBRUARY 20- CARTER’S
COOKIE FUNDRAISER
STARTS

FEBRUARY 22 -   HOT
LUNCH ORDERS DUE

FEBRUARY 26 - CASINO
FUNDRAISER

FEBRUARY 29 - BP HOT
LUNCH 

MARCH 1ST - HOCKEY
HOOKY DAY

On March 1 we will be participating in
Hockey Hooky for the Ben Stelter

Foundation. We will be raising money
the whole month of February for the

foundation. Use the QR code to
donate to Norwoods donation page

and help us meet our goal. If you
can't donate, please share this post!

Kids are welcome to bring in cash
donations. A loonie or a toonie is

more than enough.



Parent Council
February NewsThe Little Caesars fundraiser

raised $418.00. Thank you so
much to everyone who

participated in this fundraiser. 

For our February fundraiser we will be raffling off Oilers
tickets. Students can purchase a ballot at the school
office for $2, from Tuesday February 20th to Friday
February 23rd. You can purchase as many ballots as
you’d like. Names will be entered into a draw, the winner
will be chosen after school on Friday February 23rd. The
winner will receive 2 tickets for the March 3rd game,
Edmonton Oilers vs. Pittsburgh Penguins 7 pm at Rogers
Place. Half the proceeds raised will be donated to the Ben
Stelter foundation. Thank you to the Wood Family for the
ticket donation. 

We are excited to partner with the Wetaskiwin
Arts and Music Festival to bring a Spring Market to
Norwood School. This market will take place
Saturday, March 16th from 10 am to 3 pm. We have
over 25 vendors participating!

 Parent Council is asking for donations from each
classroom so baskets can be made to raffle off
(more information to follow).

All proceeds from this event will be split 50/50 with
the Wetaskiwin Arts & Music Festival and Norwood
Parent Council. We hope to see you attend! 



Parent Council

We are hoping to find 1 more casino
volunteer, so that all of our volunteers can
work a split shift instead of 13 hours
straight. The volunteer would be working
the 8 pm to 2 am shift on Monday
February 26th. The casino is in Red Deer,
AB at Jackpot Casino! Please reach out if
this can be you. 

Parent Council would like to thank all our
volunteers - without you, most of what we
do wouldn’t be possible! 

A big thank you in advance to our casino
volunteers. This is a huge fundraising
opportunity for the school and we are
thankful you’re helping to make this
happen! 

As always please contact Jill
Schatschneider  @ 780 839 8175 or
norwoodparentcouncil@gmail.com for
any comments or questions.

February News

NEXT PARENT  
COUNCIL

TUESDAY, FEB. 20TH @ 6PM

NEW MEMBERS ALWAYS WELCOME.

Carters Cookies Creations.
These kits will start selling the
week of February 20th and will
be ready for pick up before the

spring break. More
information to follow soon. 



PARENT
COUNCIL

 

Hot Lunch is  an optional
purchase that must be
made online.

Please log into the parent
portal to purchase a hot
lunch for your student. 




